
Personalised Christmas Cards 
and Gifts Fundraising Project 

 

 

Dear Parents 

We are pleased to be offering your child the opportunity to design their own Christmas cards for 
you to purchase, along with a wide range of personalised gifts, from mugs to teddy bears. These 
will be professionally printed by Rudolph Cards, ready for distribution in mid- November.  
 
All profits raised will go towards completing the beautiful new library. Sadly we are unable to 
hold the usual Christmas Fair again this year, so we really hope as many children take part in this 
as possible to raise money for the new library.  
 
Children are very welcome to submit more than one form and siblings are welcome to complete 
a design too. Additional order forms can be downloaded and printed from the Parent Mail or 
collected at Reception. All you need to do is encourage your child to create their design on the 
right hand half accompanying Drawing Sheet/Order Form and send it back to the school on or 
before: 
 
 

Friday 8th October 
with payment (cheques made payable to Friends of Shelley School) in a named envelope. 

 
 
We appreciate this is a much earlier deadline this year but this allows us to meet the cut-off 
date set by Rudolph Cards, to ensure delivery by mid-November.  
 
Please kindly fill out your Child's Name, Class and Order Quantities CLEARLY and in BLOCK 
CAPITALS as shown on the Drawing Sheet. If you wish to you can assist your child with their 
picture so that you are both happy with the design! If you need some inspiration, please have a 
look at www.rudolphcards.co.uk and Rudolph can give you a few design tips and ideas in his on-
line Gallery! 
 
For best results, use only use felt-tip pens or water-based paints. Colouring pencils do not 
always show up as well. Unfortunately no glitter or stuck on collage can be accepted! Please 
note that designs must be portrait (vertical) in design. 
 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support with this fundraiser and we look forward to seeing all 
the lovely artwork so that we can send it off and get the personalised items back nice and early 
this year! 
 
With best wishes 
The FOSS Team 
 



Rudolph Cards Products for 2021 

Christmas Cards 

Our premium quality, personalised packs of Christmas Cards feature each 

pupils individual festive design on the front & their name, class & the 

School name on the reverse. Pack of 12 A6 Cards including envelopes 

£5.75 per pack (School raises £1.40) 

 

Mugs 

Our ceramic mugs are printed with each child's festive design and printed 

with their name making a treasured gift.  Bright white glazed ceramic 10oz 

mug with gift box. 

£6.75 each (School raises £2.00) 

 

Coasters  

These high quality gloss-finish coasters, are personalised with the child’s drawing.  

Perfect for putting your drinks on in style.  White, high gloss, board backed.  

90mm x 90mm  

£3.25 each (School raises 50p) 

Set of 4 Coasters (same design) £12.00 (School raises £1.50) 

 

Mouse Mats 

A unique personalised gift.  With a non-skid rubber backing and soft fabric top this 

mouse mat allows smooth operation of the cursor whilst keeping the desk protected. 

190mm x 230mm 

£5.75 each (School raises £1.00) 

 

Shopping Tote Bag 

Our fabulous white, long handled shopping tote bags are printed with the child’s very own 

drawing.  Can easily be folded to fit into a handbag or pocket. Looks great and is eco-friendly 

as can be used again and again!.  Measures approx. 35cm x 40cm. 

£8.50 each (School raises £2.00) 

 

Teddies with Printed T-shirt 

A cuddly plush teddy bear with printed t-shirt featuring the child’s festive picture.  The 

teddies measure 20cm seated, have embroidered eyes and are suitable from birth. 

£9.00 each (School raises £1.50) 



 


